
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 19 November 2020 

   

Spaces for People Adaption Work 

Recently, the plastic batons segregating the cycle way on 

Ferry Road have been replaced by “segregation units.” 

Question (1) What are the reasons for replacing the batons with 

segregation units? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Why were segregation units not installed in the first place? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many Spaces for People schemes have been subject 

to adaption work such as this since the initial installation? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What is the total cost of adaption work? 

Answer (4)  

 
 

 


